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5th September 2012

Dear CDS FP Parents:

I am Yuna Lee, Head of the FP PTA. I am very glad to hear that so many of you chose to enroll your children in the afterschool programs.

Many parents asked about a group purchase of instruments for the orchestra. The form below is to let us know how many parents are truly interested in the group purchase. 

If students have an instrument that they have onward, please let me know and we can discuss about an exchange. 

We will do our best to help the educational plan here and communicate with the school and parents. 

Please feel free to contact me. (Cell phone: 010-6238-3734)

Head of FP PTA
[bookmark: _GoBack]Yuna Lee


Grade (                         )  Name (                                                  )
1. Choose instrument
	Violin
	
	Cello
	

	


2. Group purchase
	Yes
	
	No
	



3. Other thoughts or concerns
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